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Term 2 

Primary 3/2 Curriculum Flyer Literacy 

Reading – In class we will be reading ‘Winnie the Pooh’ as our class novel. 
Through this book we will discuss Character, Setting, Main Events and 
Questions. We will continue to read our banded reading books and apply 
our understanding of the text through follow up activities in groups, pairs 
and individually. 

Phonics – We will continue to follow new sounds for each stage every 
week. Spelling will consist of active and written tasks and common words 
will be tested at the end of the week. 

Writing – Our writing days will be on a Wednesday and we are very lucky 
to have both teachers in for this. We will begin a new Talk for Writing unit 
which the children will learn to internalise using actions. 

Welcome Back 

We hope you all had a relaxing October break and are ready for a 
very busy and fun term 2!  

Here is a snapshot of what we will be covering in class.  

 

 

Numeracy & Maths 

During Term 2 we are planning to cover:  

 
- Number Processes 
- Time/Calendars 
- Symmetry 

We will use a variety of active and written 
tasks to help embed the taught skills. 

Interdisciplinary Learning (Topic) 

This term we are starting off with a science topic; Plants and Ecosystems.  

After that we will learn about the Jewish festival of Hanukah.   

Finally, to round off Term 2 we will be getting into the Christmas spirit 
by reading The Snowman!  

Health and Wellbeing 

This term we are going to focus on Growth Mindset and the 
Importance of Sleep. 

Our PE days will be Mondays and Thursdays. It is important children 
bring a change of clothes to allow them to move freely around the 
gym hall. This term we will focus on Dance. As the hall will be used 
for nativity rehearsal some of our PE will be in the form of outdoor 
playground walks/games. 

Nativity 

Primary 2 as a year group will join Primary 1 for our infant 
nativity. Primary 3 will remain in class with their teacher and will 
continue to work in line with the curriculum. 

 

 

Learning @ Home 

The first block of homework will begin on Monday 30th October 
with a hand in date of: Friday 17th November 
 
Our motto is “Little, but often” - it is best to do small amounts 
regularly to keep your child interested and engaged.  
 
Your child will bring home a reading book each week. We ask that 
you please ensure that your child brings their book back to school 
with them every day. Please read our homework guide for more 
information. 
 

http://www.google.co.uk/imgres?q=looking+after+a+pet+cartoon&safe=active&hl=en&biw=973&bih=557&tbm=isch&tbnid=Sckots1-NCKZIM:&imgrefurl=http://www.petdoctors.co.uk/pet-advice/pet-care-for-kids/caring-for-your-dog/&docid=g1BIE3O8uWAAnM&imgurl=http://www.petdoctors.co.uk/upload/image/thumb_300_186_boy-with-dog.jpg&w=300&h=384&ei=T2gcUoLQM8qc0wX6toGwBg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=171&vpy=168&dur=2202&hovh=254&hovw=198&tx=110&ty=136&page=1&tbnh=149&tbnw=103&start=0&ndsp=17&ved=1t:429,r:1,s:0,i:85

